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 5th Update, Newsletter, July 2020 

Dear fellow Roverites, 

Despite all the hard work and planning for ROVE2020, we are saddened to advise that we 

have no option but to postpone this year’s event. The good news is that ROVE2020 will 

become ROVE2021 with the new dates being 22 to 25 October 2021. 

Given the current upsurge in COVID-19 infections, state border closures and the commentary 

and information that we are receiving from government and health officials, we have no 

possibility to predict what will unfold in the coming months. Our focus has, and will continue to 

be, the health and safety of all our Rover friends.  

We know you will understand our decision, given that none of us have ever experienced the 

fluid and challenging times that come with a pandemic. We sincerely hope that ROVE2021 

can go ahead as planned. As you will appreciate as we move into 2021, our plans could be 

subject to change.  

As the months unfold, we will continue to keep in touch with further updates. 

Our plans are very advanced, and we are pleased to advise that all our activities can be 

transferred to the corresponding days in October 2021. Those of you who have booked 

accommodation in Victor Harbor, from our inquiries we are assured they will transfer your 

booking to 2021 without additional cost. All you need to do is contact them to make the 

necessary booking change. 

Be assured that we will do everything in our power to ensure the 2020 pricing carries over for 

ROVE2021. As you will appreciate, we are unable to secure any guarantees for pricing to be 

held firm from our venues and suppliers at this time. It is our intention to do as much as we 

can to keep ROVE2021 costs as close as possible to the 2020 costs. 

So, for the time being please do not forward your final payment. We will advise any payment 

amount change and a new final payment date early next year. 

If you find you are unable to join us in 2021, you can request that we refund your deposit or 

full payment. Simply forward your request to 

• Electronically to: paul.tol@optusnet.com.au 

• By mail to:  Rover Car Club of SA Inc., PO Box 342, North Adelaide SA 5006 

It would not be a ROVE without you all. We look forward to seeing you in 2021. 

Keep safe and well. 
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Sunset at Victor Harbor 

Looking towards the Bluff and Wright Island from Franklin Parade with the 

sun se�ng over Encounter Bay. One of the many natural “wonders” that 

await you in Victor Harbor. 


